
We know the community has been eagerly 
awaiting the official announcement of 
our international football program for the 
past year, and we are absolutely thrilled to 
finally share some exciting news with you!

IGB International School (IGBIS) has achieved 
a groundbreaking milestone by becoming the 
first and only international school in Malaysia 
to partner with a prestigious English Premier 
League football club. That’s right – we’ve 
teamed up with the legendary Everton Football 
Club, a club celebrated for its rich history and 
commitment to excellence. Get ready for an 
incredible journey ahead!

This partnership marks a significant achievement 
for our school and aligns perfectly with our 
vision of providing an unparalleled international 
education through the latest coaching practices 
used by Everton Football Club. Click here to read 
the official announcement from Everton FC.

We are confident that this partnership will greatly 
benefit players in the Selangor and Kuala Lumpur 
areas by providing them with top-tier sports 
education and development opportunities. We 
can’t wait to watch players develop and achieve 
aspirations through this exciting collaboration 
with Everton Football Club!

Now, we invite you to sign up for the Everton 
International Academy at IGB International 
School Fan Club to gain priority access to 
upcoming announcements regarding classes 
and events related to this exciting partnership. 
By joining the Fan Club, you will receive the latest 
information and updates on all activities and 
opportunities available through our collaboration 
with Everton Football Club. To register, please 
sign up here: https://igbis.edu.my/everton-
international-academy/.

Thank you for your continued support and trust 
in IGB International School. Together, we are 
on an exciting journey, committed to offering 
unparalleled opportunities that you won’t find 
anywhere else in Malaysia.

Take care,

Dr. Gregory BruntonDr. Gregory Brunton
Head of School
IGB International School


